Headteacher: Mrs H Barnes, BA (Hons), NPQH



Date: Monday 15<sup>th</sup> September 2025

Our ref: OHF/sjt

Dear Parent/Carer,

Re: Year 7 Harvest Festival Family Mass – Thursday 16th October 2025 6pm.

I hope that your child has made a happy and positive start to St Bernard's. It gives me great pleasure to invite you to our **Harvest Festival Family Mass**. This Mass will be celebrated on the 16<sup>th of</sup> October 2025 in the Sister Mary Stephens Hall (old library) on school site and will conclude our Harvest Festival activities week. The Mass will start at 6pm so please arrive for a prompt start. Parking will be made available on school site via the Canewdon Road delivery gate.

During this week your child will be learning about the importance of this festival and the charitable initiatives that St Bernard's High School has undertaken and supported this year.

After the service, light refreshments will be served in the Dining Hall which will give you the opportunity to meet the Year 7 Form Tutors and other staff members.

I hope you will join us for this important celebration. We would ask that, to facilitate adequate catering, please click on the link and complete the form by **Thursday 2nd October 2025.** 

https://forms.office.com/e/CkaV7iDHkg

Yours faithfully

Mrs O Foster
Head of Year 7





